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March 5, 2025 
 
 
Mary Kastman 
Purslane 
1751 N Farwell Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
  
Dear Mary,   
 
Thank you for joining the Brady Street Area Association’s (BSAA) Board of Directors meeting on March 4, 2025. 
During this meeting, we discussed your application for a Class B Liquor License for Purslane, located at 1751 
N Farwell Ave, Milwaukee, WI 53202, and the BSAA’s support of that license.  
 
After thorough discussion, the BSAA Board of Directors voted to approve a recommendation for your liquor 
license. This approval is contingent on: 

● Your commitment to full food service with the installation of a commercial hood, as presented 
during the meeting. 

● Hosting a 20-minute neighborhood check-in one year after license approval. 
 
Based on these conditions, the BSAA will forward a favorable recommendation for your Class B Liquor License 
to the Common Council. We would like to emphasize the importance of maintaining a positive and communicative 
relationship with Purslane. To ensure ongoing communication, we would like to schedule a check-in meeting in 
one year to address any potential issues.  
 
We look forward to a successful partnership and wish you the best in your new venture.  
 
Regards,  
Brady Street Area Association Board of Directors  


